November 11, 2024

Annual Holiday Fund

Dear Morningside Member,

Once a year, you have an opportunity to express your appreciation to the Club’s employees by generously
supporting the Morningside Employee Holiday Fund, which acknowledges and rewards our entire staff
for their hard work, commitment to excellence, dedication to our membership and our traditions at
Morningside.

I will venture you have had a personal experience that reflects the outstanding service provided by our
wonderful staff. And while there are many departments, from the kitchen to the F&B staff, housekeeping,
valet, and maintenance staff, to the Member Services and accounting staff, to golf course maintenance,
Golf Pro Shop, The Rock, Tennis & Fitness departments, and Club events to daily dining, everyone
works together as a team to make sure your experience is safe, enjoyable, and memorable.

This year again, has been a challenge for everyone. The effects of inflation have certainly affected
everyone, as well as our incredible and dedicated Morningside staff. As you know, we do not allow
tipping at the Club, and this practice has served us well to maintain the integrity and balance that
members enjoy. Morningside staff do not realize any additional compensation beyond their hourly or
annual income and rely solely on our collective generosity at year’s end to supplement their income.

We hope you will generously support the Employee Holiday Fund, and for your convenience, we have
enclosed a form which you may use to indicate how much you want to contribute. Please complete, sign,
and return the form to us as soon as possible in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope, or you may
contribute by calling the Member Services Desk at the Clubhouse, (760) 324-1234.

Last year our average contribution per membership was approximately $500.00 and we hope we can
exceed that this year. With the Holiday Season quickly approaching we request that you return your
contribution by December 12™ so we can distribute it to our staff, allowing them and their families to go
into the Holidays with a bit more joy.

Thank you for your consideration,

I wish you a happy and healthy holiday season!

Jolun kurin
John Kerin

President

Enclosures



Happy Holidays
to our Employees

| am pleased to participate in the
2024 Morningside Employees’ Holiday Fund
in the amount of $

Please charge my account #

Please respond prior to December 12th, 2024

Member Name

Member Signature




